
 

 

ON-CALL PLUMBING/HVAC SERVICES 
VILLAGE OF WARWICK, NEW YORK 

SOLICITATION FOR BIDS 
ADDENDUM #1 

 
 
March 22, 2024 
 
The following question was received regarding the On-Call Plumbing/HVAC request for 
qualifications: 
 
 

1. ‘Before submitting our proposal, we kindly request a clear and concise scope of 
work for the project. 
 
To ensure accurate assessment and proposal preparation, please provide us with 
a detailed outline of the HVAC project's scope, including specific requirements 
and deliverables.’ 

 
Village of Warwick’s Response:  

 
This is an On-Call solicitation. The scope of work will vary by assignment at 
Village facilities. The scope and estimated cost will be determined at the time of 
assignment and based on the rates provided by the selected contractor(s). 

 
 
 


